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Remote Learning
This information can be found on the Home Learning page on the Federation Website:

https://thebridgesfederation.org.uk/home-learning/ 

Please click on the link for your year group Google class page which your children’s teacher will update regularly with activities for your children to complete at home, remember to tweet us all the brilliant work you are doing.

Rainbow Class: https://sites.google.com/view/rainbow-class-home 
Nursery Class: https://sites.google.com/view/caterpillarclassathome/home
Reception Class: https://sites.google.com/view/sns-butterfly-class/home
Year 1 – Year 6 now use Google Classroom. Each child has been given their own log in details. Below is a guide on how to use Google Classroom. Please contact the school office if you have any problems.

How to use Google Classroom
To access your Google Classroom please click on the following link and then log in:

classroom.google.com
Here are our remote learning expectation sheets for parents:

KS1 & KS2 Home Learning Expectations
EYFS Home Learning Expectations
PAPER PACK COPY KS1 & KS2 Home Learning Expectations
Purple Mash link: https://www.purplemash.com/login/ 

Mathletics link: https://www.mathletics.com/uk/ 

Reading Eggs link: https://readingeggs.co.uk/ 

You can also follow your class on Twitter:

Snowsfields Primary: @rainbow_sns @SNSFoundationS @SNSRed1 @SNSOrange2 @SNSYellow_3 @SNSgreen_4 @SNSBlue5g@SNSPurple6

Tower Bridge: @tb_butterfly @CaterpillarTb @TBRedClass @TBOrangeClassY2 @TBYellowClassY3 @TBGreenClassY4 @TBBlueClassY5 @TBPurpleClassY6

Robert Browning: @RBCaterpillar @RBButterfly_ @RBRedClass @RBOrangeClassY2 @RBYellowClass @RBGreenClass @RBTurquoise @RBBlueClass @RBPurpleClass

Lateral Flow Testing for Staff
We just wanted to let you know that from next week Lateral Flow Tests have been made available to all staff at school. Along with the other protective measures we are taking, testing will allow us to take further measures to help staff members to remain in school. Up to one third of people who have coronavirus are asymptomatic. By testing we will help to reduce the spread in school settings through asymptomatic transmission.
Google Classroom


Teachers have been setting work every day on Google Classroom. 


Your child will be receiving regular feedback on their learning.





Twitter


We love seeing all your Tweets. The teachers have been giving lots of Shout Outs. You can see these on this newsletter too.  





Food Vouchers


We have provided families with food vouchers and food parcels.





Devices for Home Learning


We have already loaned out a number of devices to help families access the learning at home.





Phone Calls


We have been making regular phone calls to all our families to support them with the home learning and to check they are all ok. Remember to answer your phone if you get a call with No Caller ID as it will probably be us.
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